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Request for Letters of Support for Assembly Bill AB 2270 

(Laird and Feuer) Recycled Water Use 
 
 
Assembly Member John Laird is drafting key legislation (AB 2270) regarding recycled water 
use in California.  SCAP supports this legislation and has submitted a letter of support.  We 
encourage our members to also submit a letter of support.  If your agency has not already 
done so, please be sure to send it today as the hearing is scheduled for tomorrow, May 22nd.  
A sample letter of support is attached for your reference. 
 
Please fax your letters to Assembly Member John Laird’s office at (916) 319-2127, attention: 
Kate Williams. 
 
 


